
Public Rights of Way Report October 20/10/22 

Date  reference Comments 

26/09/22 KI72 The Countryside Access Team have cleared the tree blocking 
the public right of way (RB) 

26/09/22 K114 (North 
of 
Hendrefoilan 
Road 

Chris Dale of the Countryside Access Team reports the 
following: “I’m sorry about this blocked path.  I’ve written to both 
the tenant and landowner and offered to replace the obstructions 
with gates, but not received a satisfactory response so far.  I’m trying 
to get 3 obstructions removed altogether, and it looks like we may 
have to go to court to get them shifted.  I’m meeting our Legal 
people next week to discuss how we might get this resolved.” (RB) 

 

 


